
Antonia Hover 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Cc: 
Subject: 

Antonia Hover on behalf of Records Clerk 
Tuesday, February 8, 2022 3:40 PM 
'MICHAEL HUDSON' 
Consumer Contact 
RE: Little Gaspiralla Island Sewer Project 

Good Afternoon, Master Deputy Michael Hudson. 

CORRESPONDENCE 
2/8/2022 
DOCUMENT NO. 01129-2022 

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 20200226, and forwarding them to 
the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 

Thank you! 

roni Hover 
COV\ILV\ILL,S,S,L,QV\, De-putt) CLerR. I 

FLor[c:lci 'PubL[,e, SerJ[e,e COV\ILV\ILl.S.SlOV\, 

2540 sviuV\ILClrc:l OClR- B,ouLevcirc:l 

niLLcivici.s.see, FL 323__3__3 

'PV10V\,e: (S'SO) 4i3-b4b7 

From: MICHAEL HUDSON <mhudson@teamhcso.com> 
Sent: Tuesday, February 8, 2022 12:03 PM 
To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: Little Gaspiralla Island Sewer Project 

Good morning, 

I am sending this email in reference to the proposed LGI Sewer Project. I have several questions 
regarding the need and installation of a sewer system on LGI. 

- Has the county conducted a survey of the home owners to see if the majority of the residents 
want a septic system? 
- Is there a need for a septic system because of an impact on the environment? If so where is the 
survey to prove this and has it been submitted to the residents as proof? 
- Has the county submitted the proposed septic system for 3 bids as most projects are done (City, 
County, State, and Federal generally required)? 

I have concerns when a "profit seeking entity" is pushing for a project in which the entity will 
receive a long term benefit (payments). Further, the entity involved in pushing this project has a 
past history which involves criminal activity as it has been relayed to me. 

Lastly, should the county decide to proceed with this project, at the cost of the residents, I would 
suggest the county offer a discount on each owners tax bill until the amount (the cost seems to 
fluctuate into the $13 ,000 to $20,000 range) has been offset. Additionally, the cost of the monthly 
service should be evaluated yearly and NO flat fee be assessed monthly regardless of usage (water 
bill currently is setup this way meaning each resident pays for water at times they do not use). 
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Thank you in advance for voicing my concerns since I will be working and unable to attend the 
hearings.  
 
 

Master Deputy Michael L. Hudson 

Hillsborough County Sheriff's Office 

Community Resource Deputy - D2 

2310 Falkenburg Road N. 

Tampa, FL 33619 

mhudson@hcso.tampa.fl.us 

813-247-8555 




